
SHIAWASSEE COUNTY 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

JANUARY 25, 2023 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

The regularly scheduled Shiawassee County Planning Commission meeting on Wednesday, 

January 25, 2023 has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items.  The next meeting is 

scheduled for February 22, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. within the County Board of Commissioners’ 

meeting room located on the first floor of the Surbeck Building, 201 N. Shiawassee Street, in 

Corunna, MI.  Questions may be directed to the Community Development Department, 201 N. 

Shiawassee St., 3rd Floor, Corunna, MI during the hours of 8:00 A.M. – Noon and 1:00 P.M. – 

5:00 P.M., Monday thru Friday. 

 


